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Monday 15th November 2021

Pantomime Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

| am writing to you with regards to our planned visit to the pantomime at the Dovecote Centre on
Thursday 25th November. Earlier this month, we shared a letter with you from Northumberland
County Council which provided updated advice to schools and their families in light of the current
Covid19 situation across the county. We are aware that there has been an increase in cases and
therefore must carefully consider any activities that are in addition to our normal curriculum offer.
Following discussions with the Dovecote Centre, we have made the decision to continue with the visit
on this occasion.

In order to reduce any risks for our pupils and staff we will ensure that;

We are the only school in the theatre for the performance

Children and staff will sit within their key stages

Children and staff will sanitise their hands upon arrival and departure
Contact with adults not from school will be limited as far as possible.

Whilst we hope that all children will take part, if you do not feel comfortable with these measures and
would prefer your child not to attend, please contact school and we will ensure that your child enjoys
other activities in school for the afternoon.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs Lizzie Jackson



